Comments for Planning Application PL/2021/00467/TPO

devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk>
Tue 02/03/2021 14:34
To: Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

Comments for Planning Application
PL/2021/00467/TPO

Dear Sir/Madam,
Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning
- Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 02/03/2021 2:32 PM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

Application Summary
Address: 3 Craven Heights Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0BB

Reduce the crown of 1No beech tree by approx 1.5m - 2m and raise the canopy

Figpgsal: to a height of 5 metres, thinning and removal of dead wood. (TPO/00072)

Case Officer: Ruth Witherspoon

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Julie Barnes
Email: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton In Arden, Solihull B2 0AH

Comments Details

Commenter Type: Councillor

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments: Hampton in Arden Parish Council supports the proposed action.

Kind regards

DISCLAIMER:




